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Contact Details 
 

Address correspondence to: 

Hon. Secretary 

Bundaberg Ex Servicewomenôs Assn 

c/- Bundaberg RSL Sub Branch 

PO Box 2216 

BUNDABERG QLD 4670 

 

President 
Ms Jennifer Waldron WRAAC/ARMY 

Ph:  4157 4621  

 

Secretary 
Mrs Leone Wilson WRAAF 

Ph:  4159 4134 

Mob:  0427415946 

Email: leonewilson@netspace.net.au 

 

Website 
http://exservicewomen.org 

Facebook 
Facebook.com/Bundy.eswa 
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Our Associationé. 
 

The Bundaberg & District Ex Servicewomenôs As-
sociation was formed at a meeting of local ex-service 
women held at the Bundaberg RSL óClub Roomsô, on 
Friday 7th July 1967.  

The meeting had been called by Mrs Merna Freid 
ex-AAMWS and Mrs Jennie Wheeler ex-WAAAF who 
had worked toward creating a group which would mir-
ror the service family friendship that existed during 

the war years. 

The President of the RSL Sub Branch, Mr Tom 
McLucas opened the meeting and Mrs Freid and Mrs 
Wheeler were elected President and Secretary re-
spectively. 30 ex-service women were in attendance. 

Upon incorporation, our name changed to Bunda-
berg & District Ex Servicewomenôs Association Inc. in 
1994. 

Since formation the membership has expanded 
and includes women from all ódefence eras.ô 

Members of Commonwealth  or Allied Forces are 
also eligible and most welcome. 

Application for membership require a copy of an 
applicantôs discharge certificate or certificate of ser-
vice as proof of eligibility. 

The association welcomes associate members 
who support our Objects and successfully apply via 
an application form.  

The Association donates annually to the organi-
sations that support our commemoration at the War 
Nurses Memorial. Other donations are considered 
with in accordance with our objects. 

We are a Kindred Body of the Bundaberg RSL 
Sub Branch and an Associate 
member of the Council of Ex 
Servicewomenôs Associations 
(Qld). 

 

place of our normal luncheon. The reunion is a week-
end event with the luncheon held on Saturday. Invita-
tions go state-wide and beyond. In 2017 we celebrate 
50 years. 

October some of us travel to Hervey Bay for their 
reunion and in November we hold a Christmas lunch 
somewhere in the city area. 

January and August we participate in Super Satur-
day raffles at the Services Club. These double as a 
social get together for members and provide us with 
most welcome funds. 

We commemorate ANZAC Day, participating in the 
city parade and hosting the special service at the War 
Nurses Memorial cnr Takalvan and Bourbong Streets, 
plus representation at other associated services. 

Our Achievementsé. 
 

The Association has a proud history with a number 
of  milestones. Among these is the recognition now 
afforded to the service of nurses due to our efforts 
over a number of years peaking in September 2014 
with the  dedication of an enhanced memorial  - gifted 
by us to the people of Bundaberg. 

WE WOULD WELCOME YOU AS A MEMBER ð PHONE TODAY AND COME TO OUR NEXT MEETING 

OBJECTS 
ß To foster and strengthen ties between members of 

the Association. 
ß To promote friendship and goodwill amongst ex 

servicewomen generally. 
ß To commemorate and preserve the history of 
womenôs service in the Australian Defence Force.. 

ß To foster and strengthen ties between the Asso-
ciation and other local ex service organisations. 

ß To foster social interests and assist in providing 
welfare for members of the Association. 

Our Activitiesé. 

We hold bus outings, luncheons and morning teas 
plus regular general meetings when members can 
gather to enjoy each others company.    

Our meetings are held at the RSL Sub Branch 
meeting room at 2.00pm on the third Monday of Jan, 
Feb, Mar (AGM), May, Jun, Aug, Oct., but  It is always 
wise to phone first as sometimes we have an outing 
instead. 

In April a bus trip incorporates a short commemo-
ration at the Servicewomenôs Memorial, Lions Re-
membrance Park and stops at two or more memorials 
in the district where we pause long enough to place a 
tribute before enjoying lunch at a suitable club or pub. 

July we celebrate our birthday with a lunch at the 
Service Club. Every 5th birthday we host a reunion in 


